
Small Group Study of the Psalms: If you'd like to jump 
into one of our small groups, the next rotation will be a 
study on the Psalms in August. Mark your calendar for 
the kick-off on Wednesday, August 20 at 6:15pm 

(potluck) and again on Thursday, August 21 at 10:30am (breakfast 
snacks), both in the Parish Hall. The small groups will begin meeting 
the following week. Sign up for the group of your choice in the gallery 
or narthex, or by scanning the code above. Questions? Contact Fr. Bob 
or Fr. Daniel.

The Rector’s Forum will return on Sunday, August 24 at 10:30-
11:05am with a 4-week DNA Series. If you'd like to learn more about 
the DNA of an Episcopal, a Christian, of your spirituality, and of Holy 
Trinity... we encourage you to come! These classes will prepare you to 
be confirmed or received when our Bishop, The Rt. Rev. Dr. Justin S. 
Holcomb, is here for a service of confirmation on Sunday, October 5. 
Questions? Speak with any of the clergy.  

Alpha Small Group, an 11-week study, is beginning 
Tuesday, September 9 at 6:00pm in Lewis Hall. It 
continues each successive Tuesday evening, including a 
weekend day on the Holy Spirit, concluding Tuesday, 

November 18. What is Alpha? Alpha is a series of conversations that 
explore the basics of the Christian faith in a friendly environment. It is 
a place to connect with people where you can say anything you like or 
nothing at all. Who should come? Anyone who would like to better 
understand the fundamentals of our faith in Jesus Christ. Alpha is 
designed to both introduce the Christian faith to seekers and strengthen 
one’s new walk with Christ. Everyone is invited, no matter your 
background or beliefs. Sign-up by scanning the code above! 
Questions? Contact Fr. Bob (frbob@holytrinitymelbourne.org).

The church's public WIFI is HTCHURCH; the password is holy1830
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Children + Youth!
Nursery Care (Ages 0–3): We’re here to care for your little ones! 
Our nursery is open during the 9:00 and 11:15am services for 
children ages 0–3. Nursing mothers - a comfortable and private 
nursing room is available inside the nursery. 
Worship Bags for Children are available in the narthex. Please 
remove any trash and return them after the service so they will be 
clean and available each week!
Youth Student & Family Beach Day! Saturday, August 16, 4:30-
8:00pm at Pelican Beach, 1525 Highway A1A, Satellite Beach. 
Drop-off & pick-up at the pavilion. Bring a swimsuit, towel, and 
sunscreen. Dinner will be served. Questions, Contact Gabby Acosta.
Back to School Sunday: August 17! We will bless all of our  
students at the 9:00am & 11:15am (contemporary) services! In 
between those services, at about 10:15am, we’ll celebrate the new 
year with two bounce houses! Check-in to Children’s Church in the 
gallery before the 9:00am service. Regular Children's and Youth 
Sunday School will resume on August 24.
Wednesday Youth Group (Grades 6-12) will return on Wednesday 
evenings from 6:00-8:00pm starting on August 20. We have a light 
dinner, discussion, and fellowship time to hang out with friends. For 
more information, contact Gabrielle Acosta.

OUTREACH CORNEROUTREACH CORNER
A huge thank you to all those who sent funds to cover the shoe 
giveaway for the children of The Master's Workshop! We we'll have 
a shoe event TODAY from 2:00 - 4:00pm at Mega Shoe Show on 
Babcock Street in Melbourne where the children will be able to 
come in and get shoes. Your generosity will enable 32 children to go 
to school with new shoes! You are all amazing!
Neighbor Up Brevard: If you'd like to make a donation to support 
our partner Neighbor Up Brevard's new housing development, visit 
holytrinitymelbourne.org/give, select "GIVE NOW", then select 
"Neighbor Up Brevard" in the dropdown.
Thrift Shop News: We have hired an assistant manager, Pat 
Steckowich, who has volunteered at the shop many Saturdays for 
the past few years, and posts some items online. Please stop in and 
welcome her! Volunteers still needed at the shop. We're open 30 
hours per week and we would be thrilled if you could give us 3 
hours of your time to come in and help. There is so much to do, 
and many hands make the job easier. If you want to laugh, have 
fun, and feel good about the use of your time, please come in and 
volunteer. You can contact Stephanie Dahlberg at 321-727-2797 or 
holytrinitythriftshop@gmail.com.
C.A.R.E. Bags (Christian Action Reaching Everyone) are in need of 
pop-top veggies. The bags are given out at the church, Thrift Shop, 
and Sharing Center. Please place items in the baskets in the narthex. 
Children's Clothes Closet: The Nursery Youth and Family Group 
would like your children's clothes as they out grow them! Place them 
in a bag, no amount is too much or too little, and drop them off at the 
nursery. We'll then pass them on to children a size under at church, 
and then to the community! Questions? Text Joanna: 321-205-4975.
Sharing Center food donations may be dropped off in the baskets 
in the alcove in the narthex. Thank you for your generosity! 

Need Help This Hurricane Season? If you’d like someone to 
check in on you before, during, or after a storm, let us know! We’re 
building a list of members who would appreciate a wellness check, 
help coordinating emergency supplies, or after-storm clean up. 
Contact the church office to be added to our check-in list: office@
holytrinitymelbourne.org or call 321-723-5272. 

New Opportunity to Serve! If you attend the 7:30am service, we need 
your help! Would you consider staying once a month after the service 
to serve as a "Connection Desk Greeter" from around 8:30-9:15am? 
Greeters will welcome families, help them check-in to the nursery 
and children's programming for the 9:00am service, and direct people 
where to go. If you're interested in this opportunity, please e-mail Julia 
Phillips at children@holytrinitymelbourne.org. 

FIND US ON OUR SOCIALS! We have a new Instagram account: 
@htec_melbourne; and we're still on Facebook: facebook.com/
holytrinitymelbourne. See you there!

Would you like to be a part of sending birthday and anniversary 
greetings to your fellow parishioners? In addition to rearranging 
and delivering flowers, each week the Celebratory Guild makes calls 
to those with special events. It’s a wonderful way to connect with one 
another. If you are interested in being a part of this ministry, please let 
the church office know at 321-723-5272. 



SERVE TEAMSSERVE TEAMS
Lectors: 7:30am: James Fletcher; 9:00am: Michelle 
Braithwaite, Sandy Hillyer; 11:15am (Contemporary): 
Jackie Menzel; 11:15am (Traditional): George Henderson, 
Barbara Clarke
LEMs: 7:30am: Vern Lester, Bill Borger; 9:00am: Charise 
Mormile, Chris Arter; 11:15am (C): Becky & Mike Crews; 
11:15am (T): Carla Hughes
Ushers: 7:30am: Icey Craig, Barbara Pierce; 9:00am: Dave 
Lacy, Alfred Russell, Art DuBois, Joe Libasci; 11:15am (C): 
Chris Morin, Ann Lorelle
Greeters: 9:00am: Wayne & Cathy Rodriguez; 11:15am (C): 
Craig & Sharon Graham
Acolytes: 9:00am: Dominick Mormile, Siera Crum, Antonio 
Mormile, Max Jachec; 11:15am (C): Isabella Abreu
A/V Teams: 9:00am: Zach Lenke, Joshua McKenzie; 
11:15am (C): Zach Lenke
9:00am Prayer Team: Anna Bourne, Sandra Bryan
Coffee Hour Hosts: Trinity Choir
Altar Guild: Kerry Grant, Dawn Kiefer, Susan Stockton, 
Hank Haer, John Graham, Mona Leverett

CONTACT INFORMATIONCONTACT INFORMATION
Church Office 1830 S. Babcock St., Melbourne, FL 32901
 Phone: 321-723-5272
 Email: office@holytrinitymelbourne.org
The Rev. Tom Phillips, Rector tom@holytrinitymelbourne.org
The Rev. Daniel McCarley, 
Resident Associate Rector daniel@holytrinitymelbourne.org
The Rev. Robert Bruckart,
Priest Associate frbob@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Stacey Westphal, Parish Nurse deaconstacey@holytrinitymelbourne.org 

Gabby Acosta, Nursery 
Director, Youth Assistant  gabrielle@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Julia Phillips,  
Children’s Ministry Director children@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Tom Glew, Organist, 7:30am
David Vogeding, Organist,
Choir Master, 9:00am vogeding@charter.net
Justin Clermont, 
Worship Leader, 11:15am (C) jlclermont87@icloud.com
Overda Stonerock, Organist, 11:15am
Amanda Peters,
Financial Administrator finance@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Amy Cain, Sharon Lester, 
Parish Co-Secretaries office@holytrinitymelbourne.org 
Patti Loyd,
Connections Coordinator ployd@holytrinitymelbourne.org 
Chad Parman, Anthony Falcone, 
Facilities Technicians facilities@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Sean Dubois, Weekend Facilities Assistant
Stephanie Dahlberg, 
Thrift Shop Manager holytrinitythriftshop@gmail.com

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS ANNIVERSARIES ANNIVERSARIES 
10  Ruthann Hansen
 Sky Gannon
11 Rich Shevalier
 Overda Stonerock
13 Rachel Fortin
14 Joan Beadle
 Paula Fletcher
15 Abby Nunez
16  George Libak

14 Joseph & Rachel Brunjes
15 Roger & Elizabeth Teurfs
16 Vince & Margo Angleton

Holy Trinity would 
like to extend warm 
birthday & anniversary 
wishes to all who are 
celebrating a special day 
this week.

Given by: ____________________________________ Phone:_____________________ For Sunday, _______________

(Circle one) In memory of: In thanksgiving for: In celebration of:

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

If you wish to place memorial flowers on the altar, please fill out this form and return it with your donation 
to the church office, or you can place it in the offering plate. Suggested donation: $50. Questions? Contact 
Bonnie Register at 321-536-4869.

Altar FlowersAltar Flowers

DOWNLOAD 
HOLY TRINITY’S 
MOBILE APP!


